RAPID CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT

Prepare, Prevent, Protect

To: CIP Committee

From: Mike Maltaverne, Fire Chief
Subject: Re-allocation of funds

Date: April 12,2012

The Fire Department is requesting the re-allocation of existing CIP funds in the amount of $300,000.

In May of 2011, the Department was approved for an asphalt replacement for fire station 1 at 10 Main
Street. The Department would like to re-allocate those funds to renovations of existing structures, site

preparation, conceptual design and consultant fees for a future Fire Department facility at 108 E. Main
St.



